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      “Employee Ambassador of the Year Award” 

Bensalem, PA ••••  The Bensalem Township School District Employee Ambassador Award (EAA) 

recognizes employees throughout the district who have demonstrated extraordinary efforts, inspired 

others, have modeled school district values or have had a positive contribution towards students 

achieving excellence or success in either the classroom or within the broader school community.  

The EAA recognition can also be awarded to an employee who demonstrates unusual competence, 

courage or performance in an emergency situation or under unusual difficulties or circumstances, 

and/or for original suggestions, developments, or major improvements in methods, organization or 

procedures, or for work on a particular project which resulted in a substantial benefit to the district. 

 

At their February 26th meeting, the Board of School Directors honored John F. Mullin, Special 

Education/English Teacher at Bensalem High School, in recognition of his demonstrated 

extraordinary efforts, commitment, compassion and professionalism as both a Teacher and Coach 

in helping all students achieve success and self-worth.   

 

Mr. Mullin has been employed with Bensalem Township School District for the past nineteen years 

as a Special Education Teacher.  His current assignment is a Life Skills teacher at Bensalem High 

School teaching Math and OWLS.  The OWLS course teaches students the independent working 

and living skills needed to be successful post-graduation.  Within the Life Skills Program, Mr. Mullin 

is the transition coordinator which helps students learn the necessary employment skills to better 

transition into the working field.  In addition to his professional teaching responsibilities, he has 

served in a co-curricular assignment for many years as the Head Coach of the BHS Varsity Boys 

Basketball Team.   

 

Mr. Mullin truly is a leader in making Bensalem “A Great Place to be a Kid!” 


